

December 17, 1986

Readtronics
David Boulton
95 S. Market Street, Suite 530
San Jose, CA 95113

Dear Mr. Boulton,

Last week we had the opportunity to work with Barbara Caliguiri, an acquantance of yours. She introduced us to one of your new concepts, the computer-tape-recorder-etc. combination.

At first hearing, we can appreciate the value of such a device to education; and, we are interested in marketing the equipment to Vermont and New Hampshire schools. When you have found an acceptable sponsor, please consider us an outlet here in the New England area.

If further references are needed, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Jared A. Shady

Owner

JAS:kls